Dear Applicant,

The governors and | are very pleased to present to you information about our school and the key post of
Headteacher. Thank you for the interest you have shown. We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and that the
successful applicant will be joining a happy and welcoming community that looks forward to the future.

Our school has a one class entry, from Class R to Class 6. We are a standalone Academy, having converted in 2012.
The school is situated in a pleasant semi-rural area, about 1 mile from the busy town of Faversham. The school’s
pupils come from the surrounding villages and rural areas, as well as from Faversham itself.

Governors are keen to see pupils achieving consistently good results, in a happy and caring environment. This
appointment is seen as the key to this success.

Visits to the school are strongly encouraged. Please contact the school office to arrange a mutually convenient time
to visit.

References, one of which should be from your Chair of Governors / Headteacher and the other from your Local
Authority, may be sought as soon as applications are received. All applications will, of course, be treated with the
strictest confidence.

On the website you will find the following information:
* Specific details of the post and school

* Person specification

* Job description

* Application form

* The last OFSTED Summary Report

* School Prospectus

* Information about teaching in Kent

We look forward to receiving your application and to learning what you would be able to offer our school community
and specifically its pupils, staff, parents and governors.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Woodroofe
Chair of Governors



